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a€¢ MOST relevant to RW&NGC and despite earlier assurances to the contrary by the developer
a€" The WSP Plan Sheet 6 of 24 still has areas 6-05 and 6-06 clearly shown on it:-

a. 6-05 seems to still cover a long length of Golf Links Road which is wholly unsuitable for
construction traffic

b. Much more troubling 6-06 seems to show a new area north of the road and actually affecting a
part of The Golf Course at almost exactly the point where our 2nd tee is placed.

We would like an explanation by the developer why these areas are still shown on the plan and
what these two areas are to be/to be used for and why they are shown on the corrected plans at
all?



